
Mayor’s Message, April 2011 
By Bill Strickland, Mayor 

 
                                  
 
The City Wide Garage Sale was a great success on April 2nd, thanks to The Town Hall 
Comm. and Delores Peters.  We had 33 participants and a great time was had by all 
 buyers and sellers. We had many visitors from other towns.  Thank you to everyone who 
took part in this sale.  We are looking forward to a bigger and better Garage Sale next 
year. 
 
The Easter Egg Hunt on April 16th, sponsored by the Town Hall Comm. was enjoyed 
by everyone.  Jessica Petersen was Chairman for the event.  Michelle Galvan, 
of the Volunteer Fire Dept., and her children, David, Natalia, Alichia, and Karrissa, 
who volunteered  to help the Easter Bunny by hiding the eggs.  Other helpers were  
Delana Nolen, Alexia Brown, and Terri White.  We had a cookie decorating table 
and Terri White helped the children ice and decorate their cookies.  Cookies and 
lemonade were served to all.  A special thank you to these people who made this a really  
fun day:  Linda LeFevre, Nicole LeFevre, Delana Nolen, Billie Johnson, Marianne 
Stavinoha, Chief Randy Langston, Gail Strickland, and Bill Strickland.  It is wonderful to 
live in a community where everyone pitches in to make sure a good time is had by all 
attending.  Thank you Town Hall Comm. for the wonderful events you plan for our 
community. 
 
SPECIAL DATE: MAY 7th @ 11:00 am.  Volunteer Fire Dept. Crawfish Boil 
and auction.  Hot dogs, nachos and other food items will be sold.  This is the 
only fund raising event by the Fire Dept., so please come out and eat, visit 
with friends, and purchase their fantastic auction items, to show your support 
for this organization who gives so much to our community. 
 
ELECTION DAY:  MAY 14th 
Liverpool Mayor and 2 City Council Positions are up for election, as well 
as other school board and county positions.  Please vote.  Your vote does 
make a difference. 
 
CELL PHONE ALERT 
Cell phone numbers are being released to telemarketing companies and you will be 
charged for these sales calls.  To prevent call the National Do Not Call registry @ 
888-382-1222, from your cell phone number that you want blocked. 
 
Our food bank located at City Hall is in need of donations.  
 
Our next City Council Meeting is May 3rd at 6:30 p.m.  Come join us.             
 

Hours of Operation 
Mon-Thurs 8:00am – 5:00pm 

Friday 8:00am – Noon 
www.cityofliverpooltexas.com 

City Council Members 
Johnny Wolfe 
Brenda Noel 

Delores Peters 
Marie Middleton 

John King 


